
Happy Holidays!
May your holidays be filled with joy and good cheer and the 
New Year bring you peace and happiness. Thank you for 
allowing family-owned and operated EDCO to serve you!

rpvrecycles.com

How To
RECYCLERECYCLE

Your Christmas Tree in Rancho Palos Verdes

Please 
remember 
to remove 

all lights and 
ornaments 

before 
recycling 

your tree. No  
flocked trees.

FREE Extra Holiday Trash Collection: After the holidays, December 26, 2023 through January 
15, 2024, EDCO will be collecting extra trash generated by residents during the holiday season.
In addition to your regular gray trash cart, please place extra trash you may have in your additional standard-
size waste cans (during this special timeframe only) or in trash bags (during this special timeframe only). 
Extra trash should then be set out next to your gray trash cart(s) on your regular collection day between the 
special designated holiday collection dates.

Please Remember to Also Recycle:

Food Scraps and Organics: Recycle fresh wreaths, live floral decorations, Christmas trees, fruit, vegetables, 
meat, bones, dairy, egg shells, and prepared food in your green organics cart.

Christmas Cards & Wrapping Paper: Recycle as mixed paper in your blue cart.

Food & Beverage Containers: Recycle glass jars and bottles (all colors), steel, aluminum cans and plastic 
bottles/containers in your blue cart.

Cartons: Recycle refrigerated and shelf-stable cartons such as soup, milk, juice, soy and other beverage and 
food cartons in your blue cart.

Styrofoam Packaging: Recycle in your blue cart (no packing peanuts).

Gift & Cardboard Boxes: Flatten boxes and recycle as mixed paper in your blue cart.

Holiday Service Schedule

EDCO will be observing 
the Christmas holiday on 
Monday, December 25th 
and the New Year holiday 
on Monday, January 1st. 
Residential collection 
WILL BE DELAYED BY 
ONE DAY ALL WEEK. 

Curbside Collection

Residents can recycle 
Christmas trees by placing 
them at the curb through 
January 15th on their 
collection day. Starting 
January 15th, 2024, trees will 
need to be cut into 4-foot 
lengths and placed inside the 
green organics carts.  After 
this period, trees can also be 
called in as a bulky item.


